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MacNeil, Jami

From: Spinney, Jeffry <Jeffry.Spinney@LibertyMutual.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 4:58 PM
To: MacNeil, Jami
Subject: FW:  Fwd: Spinney Boat Landing Alna ME

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
Did Joel Verney send his in to you?   This came in after i sent you the prev batch.     
 
Its hard to keep track, so sorry for any possible duplication.   
 
 
-j 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Joel Verney <jwlim99@yahoo.com> 
Date: October 16, 2019 at 9:31:28 AM EDT 
To: jeff.spinney@gmail.com 
Subject: Fwd:  Spinney Boat Landing Alna ME 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: JW <jwlim99@yahoo.com> 
Date: October 15, 2019 at 1:36:52 PM EDT 
To: Jay.L.Clement@usace.army.mil 
Cc: Jeff Spinney <spinneyj@northeast-security.com> 
Subject: Spinney Boat Landing Alna ME 

Good Afternoon, 
 
I am writing in support of Jeff Spinney's proposed boat landing on the Sheepscot River in 
Alna. 
 
I understand a lot of negative and untruths have been spread of this proposal by 
neighbors and newly arrived residents in and around Alna.  
 
Having grown up in Alna and having spent many enjoyable times on the Sheepscot 
River, boat traffic is an important part of any rivers ability to provide recreational use to 
those who wish to partake.  I have seen swimmers, motorboats and kayakers share this 
river both North and South of the Sheepscot Bridge.   I have participated in all three of 
these activities and hope to enjoy them all again.  To deny access to a waterway to only 
the privileged few is unfair and unjust. 
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This part of the river is wide and the proposal would not restrict others in their 
enjoyment of the rivers may uses. 
 
I am in support of Mr. Spinney's plans and I hope the vocal resistance does not prevail. 
 
Joel Verney 
1188 Alna Rd 
Alna ME 04535     


